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1.Sports professional knowledge and sports skills                           2.Sports curriculum planning and teaching abilities 
3.Sports consulting and guidance abilities                                        4.Ability to train and execute sports referees
5.Ability to independently complete sports activity planning    6.Ability to organize and execute sports competitions

Principles of physical 
education, human 
anatomy and 
physiology, exercise 
physiology, sports 
management, sports 
injuries and first aid, 
track and field, 
swimming, basketball, 
badminton, handball

Principles of physical 
education, human 
anatomy and 
physiology, exercise 
physiology, sports 
injuries and first aid, 
track and field, 
swimming, basketball, 
badminton, handball

Principles of physical 
education, human 
anatomy and 
physiology, exercise 
physiology, sports 
injuries and first aid, 
sports management, 
sports competition 
management, theory 
and practice of leisure 
activities, track and 
field, swimming

Human anatomy and 
physiology, exercise 
physiology, sports 
management, 
principles of sports, 
sports competition 
management, sports 
injuries and first aid, 
leisure activity theory 
and practice, sports 
injuries and first aid, 
track and field, 
swimming

first year
student

Sports biomechanics, 
sports psychology, 
health education and 
sports history, sports 
refereeing, gymnastics, 
dance, football, golf, 
tennis, aerobic dance

Sports biomechanics, 
sports psychology, 
weight training, 
sports biochemistry, 
aerobic dance, sports 
and nutrition, sports 
venue operation and 
management, 
gymnastics, dance, 
tennis

Sports biomechanics, 
sports marketing, 
sports psychology, 
sports venue 
operation and 
management, 
gymnastics, dance

Sports biomechanics, 
sports psychology, 
movement 
development, sports 
history, sports 
marketing, sports 
venue operation and 
management, sports 
and nutrition, sports 
technology analysis, 
gymnastics, dance

Sports pedagogy, 
sports information 
education, health 
behavior, sports 
testing and statistics, 
Chinese martial arts, 
tennis, folk sports, 
baseball (softball), 
volleyball, table tennis

Exercise prescription, 
exercise program 
management, sports 
massage, exercise 
pedagogy, human 
development and 
aging, 
pathophysiology, 
human behavior, 
physical fitness 
assessment, sports 
testing and statistics, 
sports medicine, 
Chinese martial arts, 
baseball (softball), 
volleyball , billiards

Human resources 
management, sports 
administration and 
internship, sports 
information 
education, sports 
testing and statistics, 
sports pedagogy, 
Chinese martial arts

Sports pedagogy, 
sports testing and 
statistics, adaptive 
sports, sports 
information 
education, human 
resources and 
management, 
exercise physiology 
experiment, sports 
psychology 
experiment, sports 
biochemistry, sports 
medicine, sports 
biochemistry 
experiment, sports 
research method, 
Chinese martial arts

Physical education 
teaching research, 
movement skill 
learning, adaptive 
physical education 
Health-promoting 
schools, children's 
physical fitness and 
games, baseball 
(softball) theory and 
practice, gymnastics 
theory and practice, 
children's rhythm

Weight training 
theory and practice, 
children's physical 
fitness and games, 
sports guidance 
topics and internships, 
fitness psychology, 
sports consumer 
behavior, sports club 
management topics 
and internships

Special topics and 
internships in sports 
club management, 
sports consumer 
behavior, fitness 
psychology, sociology 
of sports

Physical education 
research, movement 
skill learning, sports 
club management and 
internship, fitness 
psychology, sports 
consumer behavior, 
sports sociology

second year
student

third year
student

fourth year
student


